
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

                  Friday 28th June 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I am writing to share our staffing and classes for September 2019. The children were also told this information 
today, and I am sure they will be looking forward to meeting their new teachers. A great deal of careful 

planning has gone into these class arrangements in order to ensure that we have a good balance of experience 

and skills across the school. 
 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Pippa Barrett to the teaching team who will be joining us in Year 3. Mrs 
Barrett will teach class 3B four days a week and Mrs Barker will teach class 3B one day a week on Thursdays. 

We will be saying a sad yet fond farewell to Miss Camilla Gruzman who has covered Mrs Bishop’s maternity 

leave this year. Miss Gruzman is returning to Australia with her husband and we wish them both all the very 
best for the future. Mrs Laura Bishop has decided to leave Busbridge CofE Junior School to spend time at 

home with her new baby. You will still see Mrs Bishop for a couple of weeks in September but she will not 
have a specific class role. 

 

The classes for September 2019 will be as follows: 
 

Existing Class  September 2019 
 

    3B  –  Mrs Pippa Barrett / Mrs Rachel Barker 

3W  –  Miss Shelly Warner 

       3G    4P  –  Mr Tim Pearne   

       3A    4WT –  Mrs Debbie Wright / Mrs Emma Toulson    

       4WT   5A  – Mrs Hannah Auger  

       4P    5L  – Miss Eva Loudon 

       5W   6E   –  Mr David Evans 

       5L    6M   –  Miss Sarah Mistry      

 

The children, including the new year 3s, will be spending the afternoon of Wednesday 3rd July with their new 
teachers in their new classrooms, learning all about the exciting year ahead. The year 6 children will spend 

time out at the secondary schools they are moving up to. Please note if your child is going to an Independent 

school and does not have a transition day on Wednesday 3rd July, they will come to school as usual on that 
day and the class teachers will have planned activities for them. 

  
We are looking forward to next Wednesday and preparing the children for the next academic year! 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard Catchpole     

Headteacher      

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


